

Michael B. Giancola County Executive Officer July 17, 2014

Honorable Glenda Sanders Presiding Judge of the Superior Court of California 700 Civic Center Drive West Santa Ana, CA 92701

Subject: Extension Request for Response to Grand Jury Report, "Maximizing the Benefits of John Wayne Airport to Better Serve Orange County"

## Dear Judge Sanders:

We respectfully request a six month extension for the County of Orange's combined response from both the Orange County Board of Supervisors and the John Wayne Airport Director to the Grand Jury Report, "Maximizing the Benefits of John Wayne Airport to Better Serve Orange County."

If you have any questions, please contact Jessica O'Hare of the County Executive Office at 714-834-7250.

Sincerely,

Michael B. Giancola County Executive Officer

County Executive Office 333 W. Santa Ana Blvd. Third Floor Santa Ana, California 92701-4062

Tel: (714) 834-6200 Fax: (714) 834-3018 Web: www.ocgov.com cc: FY 2013-14 Orange County Grand Jury Foreman
Supervisor Shawn Nelson, Chair, Orange County Board of Supervisors
Mark Denny, Chief Operating Officer, County Executive Office
Alan Murphy, Director, John Wayne Airport
Jessica O'Hare, Assistant to the COO, County Executive Office